
 

Danemill Primary School - 09.12.22 

Year 3 & 4 Parents 

 

Please can Year 3 & 4 parents wait for their children at the top of the slope or on the main KS1 

playground. 

Children or parents should not attempt to walk up or down the slope banks - this is dangerous & a 

Health & Safety risk. 

Many thanks for your support in this matter. 



Excellent Efforts! 

 

Well done to the following children who were sent to us for good work this week: 

*Mikayla in 6MT for excellent maths work 

*Millie in 6MT for excellent maths work 

*Isla in 6ET for excellent maths work 

*Margarita in 5LV for an excellent plan for a narrative in writing 

Well done to all! 



Reminder - Creative Writing Competition 

 

Mrs McIntosh is leading on a writing competition that would be great for our pupils. It is called 'A 

Twist in the Tale' and it invites them to write a short story (100 words) in which something unusual 

or unexpected happens. 

The selection of prizes is an award for the school, £100 worth of book vouchers, work is published in 

a book and the top 10 writers in the competition get a goody bag.  

Danemill have a history of doing well in these competitions - we have amazing writers! 

Entries need to be submitted to Mrs McIntosh by Monday 12th December.  



Reminder - 4BM Class Assembly 

 

4BM has been rescheduled to Monday 16th January at 2:45 p.m. Please can you make sure that you 

let the office know if you are able to attend.  



Reminder - Christmas DISCOs 

 

We are having our Christmas DISCOs on Wednesday 14th December.  

EYFS will be having theirs within school time. It gives us the chance to give them a less-crowded 

experience for their first time!  

Years 1 - 3 will be from 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. Teachers will take them straight to the DISCO so send them 

with some party clothes and we can make sure that they are ready.  

Years 4 - 6 will be from 5 - 6 p.m.  

Tickets are £3.00 each. Please order your tickets and pre-order food on Parent Pay.  



Reminder - EYFS - 2023 - 24 

 

Applications are now open for children who want to join us in EYFS for September 2023.  

They can be found at:  

Apply for a primary school place | Leicestershire County Council 

If you want to come and look at our EYFS provision then sign up to attend one of our open days 

through the office.  

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-now/apply-for-a-primary-school-place


Wider Life at Danemill 

 

We really enjoyed sharing children's achievements last year so please can you make sure that you 

email your child's achievements outside of school through to the office. We share them weekly and 

on our social media.  

Eddie (2LBL) was awarded player of the week at a very wet and muddy training session at Syston 

Rugby club. He’s only been playing rugby for a few weeks so he’s over the moon.  



 



Upcoming Autumn 2 Dates 2022 

 

Monday 12th December: Pre-School Sing-along (9:30 and 2:30 - tickets only) 

Tuesday 13th December: Christmas Pantomime for the whole school 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas DISCO 

Friday 16th December: Christmas Dinner Day 

School closes for Christmas  



 

Contact Us 

 

If you need us, have a question or a query then get in touch: 

 

Danemill Primary School 

Mill Lane 

Enderby, Leicester 

0116 2862674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

 

Visit us on the web at www.danemill.com.   

Or follow us on Facebook or Twitter @danemillprimary  

 



Headteacher: Miss Lawrence 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hickinbottom 
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